
Dear Committee members, 

 

• I urge you to kill this bill.  This bill does NOTHING but make it harder for the average hunter to 

get a deer tag.  With the loss of habitat, and tough winters, it hard enough to draw a tag in ND.  

This bill will only make it harder. Please shut this bill down. 


